RADIOLOGICAL: ENVIRONMENTAL+REMEDIATION

l CABRERA SERVICES
—

September 21, 2016

Regional Administrator

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region |

2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100

King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713

ATTN: Director, Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

RE: NRC Radioactive Materials License No. 06-30556-01, Amendment No. 08:
Amendment of License Implementation at the Former United Nuclear Corporation Naval
Products Manufacturing Facility, New Haven CT

Cabrera Services Inc. (Cabrera) is providing this notification update regarding utilization of NRC
Radioactive Material License No. 06-30556-01, Amendment No. 08 (herein referred to as
Cabrera’s NRC License) in support of operations at a temporary job site. Site operations will now
proceed on or about Monday, October 17, 2016 instead of September 19; there are no other changes
to the License Condition No. 18A information provided in the notification dated August 31, 2016.

If you should have any questions regarding this status update or amendment request, please contact
me at (352) 610-2150.

Sincerely,

/e

Michael S. Winters, CHP
Radiation Safety Officer




